
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

March 8, 2019 
 
 
Good-day once again families, 
 
 
We’re now up to over ​160​ individuals sharing their thoughts on the potential to reconfigure St. Bernard’s 
Elementary to a Kindergarten to Grade 4 school, with the Grade 5s being assigned to Mobile Central High 
School. There are some great points and considerations being shared. 
 
As we are now into the final hours of our ThoughtExchange online conversation, we want to ensure each 
community member makes the most of the time remaining. Everyone is encouraged to visit the discussion 
via the link below and rate as many thoughts as possible by assigning them a number of stars (from 1 to 5). 
That will help the Board Trustees understand what is most important to you. 
 
To launch the ThoughtExchange dialogue, please visit: ​https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#691532588  
 
The results of this ThoughtExchange will help the Board determine whether Mobile Central High should be 
reconfigured to a Grades 5-12 school in 2019-20. All voices matter, so your participation is crucial and 
valued. 
 
This particular exchange will conclude at ​10:00 p.m. ​this evening​ (Friday, March 8, 2019). 
 
Again, complete information on the School System Review Process is available on the District’s website, or 
directly here: ​https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2019/system-sbe-mch.jsp  
 
Thank you in advance for your input and guidance for the future of our students. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Education (Programs - Avalon Region) 
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